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02 November 2022 

Dear Class of 2022 Students, 

It seems only moments ago that you opened your envelopes on results day at the Academy. We are 

so proud of your achievements during your time here and we are delighted to invite you and your 

family to join us at a Celebration of Success Presentation Evening on: Thursday 10 November 2022. 

This evening is an opportunity for staff, ex-students, Sixth Form students and their families to 

celebrate the achievements of the ‘Class of 2022’ in their public examinations and for you to receive 

your GCSE/BTEC Certificates.   

We would be delighted if you and your family can attend.  In order that we can make arrangements 

for the evening we ask that you book your ticket using the Ticketsource booking system. Please visit 

the link below and book your free tickets for the event. Tickets are capped at 4 per booking to include 

the student of the Class of 2022 - https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-bourne-academy . 

You and your party are invited to arrive at 6:00pm when refreshments will be served.  The 

presentation of prizes and certificates will commence at 6:30pm and there will be an opportunity for 

you to socialise with your family and friends afterwards.  It is anticipated that the event will conclude 

by 8:00pm. We would respectfully ask that you dress in smart but casual clothes for this event. 

We are looking forward to you and your family joining us for this presentation evening and we look 

forward to seeing you all again together.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Perkins  
Assistant Principal  
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